
 

 

Patient Behavior Safety Flag Form Alert Update 

On Thursday, April 4, the Patient Behavior Safety Flag Discern Alert will be updated to have 
the correct link to the Patient Behavior Safety Plan form. The update will break the link for 
anyone who currently has a Patient Behavior Safety Flag Care Plan documented within the 
EHR.  

NOTE: For the correct alert to fire after the update, the clinician will need to re-do the 
Patient Behavior Safety Flag Care Plan on any patient that currently has one 
completed. 

Patient Behavior Safety Flag Care Plan Alert Update: 

 

 

Clinical Informatics – Please share this information with All Inpatient and ED Staff and make 
this a topic of discussion in upcoming rounding. 

Behavioral Health: This information does affect behavioral health caregivers. 

NOTE: This mailbox is not frequently monitored. Please direct any questions to the Clinical 
Informatics team using this link. 

 

https://emh.service-now.com/esp?id=sc_cat_item&sys_id=7779d9ee1babc010200c33fccd4bcbeb
https://emh.service-now.com/esp?id=sc_cat_item&sys_id=7779d9ee1babc010200c33fccd4bcbeb

